
 
 

 

November 21, 2022 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
THEMED ENTRANCE FAÇADE DESIGN AND BUILD REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  

NO. 23-003 
 

The 22nd District Agricultural Association (“District”) issued the Request of Proposals No. 23-003 
on October 24, 2022 (“RFP”). This notice shall serve as notification of the District’s decision to 
cancel the RFP. In accordance with the rights stipulated throughout the RFP, the District has 
determined it is in the best interest of the District to reject all bids and cancel this RFP.  
 
Please be advised that the District expects to issue a new solicitation at some time in the future. 
The District appreciates and understands the work responding firms have completed in 
preparing a response for the above mentioned RFP and looks forward to your continued interest 
in doing business with the District. 
 
Any questions pertaining to this notice should be directed to District’s Contracts Department at 
rfp@sdfair.com.  
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